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Our Ref: POS/Headteacher/Letters/SummerNwsltr23-24/JAD	

Date: 24th May 2024


Dear Parent/Carers

As we come to the end of another busy half-term, I would like to thank you for your continued support.

It has been, again, packed with trips and visits and valuable opportunities for students.   Year Managers have delivered reward and celebration assemblies and it is fantastic to see students being recognised for all of their hard work.  Attendance is a key focus as you know and many students received rewards for 100% attendance again.  Please continue to support us with student attendance.  We are currently just above the national average but we are striving to increase levels all of the time.

Year 10 students have also prepared and delivered speeches as part of their applications to become Head Prefects on the Student Leadership team and they were excellent.  Well done to all of those students.

The School production this year is “Bugsy Malone” and the performances will be on Tuesday 2nd July 2024/Wednesday 3rd July 2024/Thursday 4th July 2024 6:30pm to 8:30pm.  They will be at the Axis Theatre at the Apollo University and we look forward to seeing you all there.

As we enter the final half-term of the year students will be completing assessments in preparation for moving on a year in September.  The final examinations will also mark the end of the Year 11 cohorts time at Ruskin.  The Year 11 cohort have approached examinations with a mature, positive attitude and we look forward to another fantastic set of results as they leave us for their next challenge at College or to undertake an apprenticeship.

We look forward to students returning on Monday 3rd June 2024 and to another busy half-term in school.

Yours sincerely
[image: ]
D Postlethwaite
Headteacher
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RUSKIN

Community High School

Learning Together. Achieving High Standards
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Ruskin Community High School

Ruskin Road, Crewe, Cheshire, CW2 7]JT
Headteacher: Mr D Postlethwaite BSC (Hons). MA. NPQH.

T:01270 560514 - F: 01270 650248
E: enquiries@ruskin.cheshire.sch.uk

www.ruskinhighschool.co.uk
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